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Event Calendar

April 2025

01 — Tuesday

08:45 — 11:30 Tackers 1 (February 2025)

A learn to sail course for 8-12 year olds with no prior sailing experience. Conducted in our purpose-designed polyethylene Optimist
dinghies with two children to a boat. All our courses are female friendly and follow recommended Covid regulations.

09:00 — 12:00 Tackers 2 (February 2025)

A learn to sail course for 8-12 year olds who have completed Tackers 1 or equivalent. All our courses are female friendly and follow
recommended Covid regulations.

09:00 — 12:00 Tackers 3 (February 2025)

A learn to sail course for 8-12 year olds who have completed Tackers 2 or equivalent. All our courses are female friendly and follow
recommended Covid regulations.

16:00 — 18:00 Out There Calvin Students

A sailing and powerboat program designed primarily for 12 to 17 yr old Calvin Students with an emphasis on safety and fun. We want
to keep friends together out on the water while learning new sailing skills.

02 — Wednesday

08:45 — 11:30 Tackers 1 (February 2025)

A learn to sail course for 8-12 year olds with no prior sailing experience. Conducted in our purpose-designed polyethylene Optimist
dinghies with two children to a boat. All our courses are female friendly and follow recommended Covid regulations.

09:00 — 12:00 Tackers 2 (February 2025)

A learn to sail course for 8-12 year olds who have completed Tackers 1 or equivalent. All our courses are female friendly and follow
recommended Covid regulations.

09:00 — 12:00 Tackers 3 (February 2025)

A learn to sail course for 8-12 year olds who have completed Tackers 2 or equivalent. All our courses are female friendly and follow
recommended Covid regulations.

16:00 — 18:00 Out There Calvin Students

A sailing and powerboat program designed primarily for 12 to 17 yr old Calvin Students with an emphasis on safety and fun. We want
to keep friends together out on the water while learning new sailing skills.

03 — Thursday

08:45 — 11:30 Tackers 1 (February 2025)

A learn to sail course for 8-12 year olds with no prior sailing experience. Conducted in our purpose-designed polyethylene Optimist
dinghies with two children to a boat. All our courses are female friendly and follow recommended Covid regulations.

09:00 — 12:00 Tackers 2 (February 2025)

A learn to sail course for 8-12 year olds who have completed Tackers 1 or equivalent. All our courses are female friendly and follow
recommended Covid regulations.

09:00 — 12:00 Tackers 3 (February 2025)
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A learn to sail course for 8-12 year olds who have completed Tackers 2 or equivalent. All our courses are female friendly and follow
recommended Covid regulations.

16:00 — 18:00 Out There Calvin Students

A sailing and powerboat program designed primarily for 12 to 17 yr old Calvin Students with an emphasis on safety and fun. We want
to keep friends together out on the water while learning new sailing skills.

04 — Friday

08:45 — 11:30 Tackers 1 (February 2025)

A learn to sail course for 8-12 year olds with no prior sailing experience. Conducted in our purpose-designed polyethylene Optimist
dinghies with two children to a boat. All our courses are female friendly and follow recommended Covid regulations.

09:00 — 12:00 Tackers 2 (February 2025)

A learn to sail course for 8-12 year olds who have completed Tackers 1 or equivalent. All our courses are female friendly and follow
recommended Covid regulations.

09:00 — 12:00 Tackers 3 (February 2025)

A learn to sail course for 8-12 year olds who have completed Tackers 2 or equivalent. All our courses are female friendly and follow
recommended Covid regulations.

16:00 — 18:00 Out There Calvin Students

A sailing and powerboat program designed primarily for 12 to 17 yr old Calvin Students with an emphasis on safety and fun. We want
to keep friends together out on the water while learning new sailing skills.

05 — Saturday

08:45 — 11:30 Tackers 1 (February 2025)

A learn to sail course for 8-12 year olds with no prior sailing experience. Conducted in our purpose-designed polyethylene Optimist
dinghies with two children to a boat. All our courses are female friendly and follow recommended Covid regulations.

09:00 — 12:00 Tackers 2 (February 2025)

A learn to sail course for 8-12 year olds who have completed Tackers 1 or equivalent. All our courses are female friendly and follow
recommended Covid regulations.

09:00 — 12:00 Tackers 3 (February 2025)

A learn to sail course for 8-12 year olds who have completed Tackers 2 or equivalent. All our courses are female friendly and follow
recommended Covid regulations.

16:00 — 18:00 Out There Calvin Students

A sailing and powerboat program designed primarily for 12 to 17 yr old Calvin Students with an emphasis on safety and fun. We want
to keep friends together out on the water while learning new sailing skills.

06 — Sunday

16:00 — 18:00 Out There Calvin Students

A sailing and powerboat program designed primarily for 12 to 17 yr old Calvin Students with an emphasis on safety and fun. We want
to keep friends together out on the water while learning new sailing skills.

07 — Monday

16:00 — 18:00 Out There Calvin Students

A sailing and powerboat program designed primarily for 12 to 17 yr old Calvin Students with an emphasis on safety and fun. We want
to keep friends together out on the water while learning new sailing skills.

08 — Tuesday

16:00 — 18:00 Out There Calvin Students

A sailing and powerboat program designed primarily for 12 to 17 yr old Calvin Students with an emphasis on safety and fun. We want
to keep friends together out on the water while learning new sailing skills.

09 — Wednesday
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No events

10 — Thursday

No events

11 — Friday

No events

12 — Saturday

No events

13 — Sunday

No events

14 — Monday

No events

15 — Tuesday

No events

16 — Wednesday

No events

17 — Thursday

No events

18 — Friday

No events

19 — Saturday

No events

20 — Sunday

No events

21 — Monday

No events

22 — Tuesday

No events

23 — Wednesday

No events

24 — Thursday

No events

25 — Friday

No events

26 — Saturday

No events
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27 — Sunday

No events

28 — Monday

No events

29 — Tuesday

No events

30 — Wednesday

No events
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